
A New National Park and Recreation Area for Maine?
with Lucas St Clair

Rescheduled!!  March 2, 2016 at 6:30 pm

The proposal for a new National Park and Recreation Area on lands east of 
Baxter State Park has evolved considerably in recent years and would 
include donated lands owned by Elliotsville Plantation, Inc. (EPI) . Lucas St. 
Clair from EPI, the primary proponent of the park and current owner of 
lands in this area, will present the concept and be available for questions 
and answers following the presentation. The talk is being offered by The 
Maine Chapter of the AMC and Maine Conservation Policy Office. AMC 
seeks to inform members of the public on the details of the park proposal 
and solicit feedback. *Please note that this is a new and changed date for 
the event.

March 2, 2016 at 6:30 pm
Unitarian Universalist Church; 120 Park St; Bangor

Free! Public Welcome!


